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Change of guard in the South Atlantic 
Research vessel FS Maria S. Merian follows FS Meteor to South America 
 
4 January / Kiel / Cape Town. A few weeks after the research vessel METEOR left Cape 
Town with an international research team headed by the GEOMAR Helmholtz Centre for 
Ocean Research Kiel, RV MARIA S. MERIAN is now on the same course from Table 
Mountain to South America. On board is a team of more than 20 scientists from eight 
countries. 
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Scientific Drivers: Dr. Johannes Karstensen (GEOMAR) 
Start: 04 January 2017, Cape Town (South Africa)


